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Minami—soma City Kamimano Elementary School Newsletter, No. October 18, 2021

KAMIMANO 2021

Welcome Seniors!

Shinichiro Takano, Principal

Last Thursday and Friday, graduates of our school (currently second-year students at Kashima Junior
High School) visited our school as part of their work experience. Up until now, the school has been
in the position of receiving classes, but this time, the experience was on the side of teaching, and
I think there were many discoveries to be made. On the first day, I asked the junior high school students,
“What is your favorite memory from elementary school? On the first day, I asked the junior high school
students, “What is your favorite memory from elementary school?

Field day +Greeting campaign <Cleaning the school <Clubactivities <Classroomrecreation <Committee
activities

Classroom recreation < Committee activities <« Study presentations < Children’s council events -
Experiential learning at nursery schools (Childhood—Childhood Partnership)

These were the answers. All of these are special activities (class meetings, school events, children’s
council activities, and club activities). As you know, this is the third year that our school has
been designhated as a research site for special activities, and I was happy to see that the results

are definitely showing. I am looking forward to seeing the children’s growth in the future.
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This math is... Keep it up, you re good at flying!

where the bugs are.



